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Comments: Dear Forest Service:  

Please designate all trails leading to and in the Rapid River Wild and Scenic River corridor as non-motorized.  It

is one of the most beautiful and naturally bountiful areas of Idaho and should be preserved for non-motorized use

only.  I have run from the fish hatchery to the cabin several times and it is absolutely serene and spectacular.  I

am an avid trail runner and appreciate this beautiful place as it is best kept - quiet, beautiful and untrampled by

vehicles.  Idaho has many other options for motorized recreation - this should not be one of them.  Thank you    


